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Wednesday 21st September 2023 

 
PFA – Firework Display – Sunday 29th October 2023 

 

 

FIREWORKS DISPLAY AT  

VALENTINE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

SUNDAY 29TH OCTOBER 2023 

 
Tickets will be on sale from midday on Friday 22nd September 2023 

 

Tickets can be purchased using the following link or QR Code: 
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/valentineptfa/#.Y0_VChnMKUl 

 
 

 
 

 
Adults £7 (Age 17+) 

 Children £5 (Age 3-16) 
Family tickets £25 (2 adults and up to 3 children) 

Children up to the age of 2 – Free Entry 
 

Tickets on the day/at the gate: Adults £8, Children £6, family tickets will not be available 
 

The gates will open at 3.30pm, the fireworks will start at approx. 6.00pm with a 
quiet display and will be followed at approx. 6.45pm with a louder fireworks 

display.  The fireworks should all be finished by approx. 7.15pm and each 
display will last approximately 10-15minutes. 

We do hope you will come and support our event – There will be some fair 
attractions and food / drinks will be available throughout the evening. 

 
No Sparklers, Alcohol, pets or cigarettes (including vapes) can be brought onto the 

school site for this event 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/valentineptfa/#.Y0_VChnMKUl

